
  

Still other seed fell on the good soil, where it produced a crop – a hundred, sixty or thirty times what was 

sown.’ Matthew 13:8 
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February News 1 

 

Parent Governor 

Welcome to Miss Ursula Woods who is our new Parent Governor. Here is a brief summary of her vision for 

supporting the school through her new role: 

‘I'm a dedicated and passionate parent who wants to make a positive impact on the school 

community. I'm committed to ensuring that all parents' voices are heard and that our 

children receive the best education possible. I intend to have a focus on communication, 

problem-solving, and engagement within my role of parent school governor.’ 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to everyone who has booked a parents’ evening appointment for Wednesday 7th February. The 

booking system is now closed to ensure that the teachers can be prepare for the appointments. 

World Book Day 

On Thursday 7th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day across school. We would love the children to 

dress up as a character from a children’s book for the day while they experience the exciting activities within 
classes. 

Mothers’ Day Service 

Saplings, Ash, Holly, Elm, Oak and Poplar Class will be at church for a celebration of Mothers on Wednesday 13th 

March at 11am. Parents are welcome to attend.  

 

School closes on Thursday 8th February at 3.30pm and  

reopens on Monday 19th February. 


